
Sovereign Harbour Trust and Sovereign Harbour (Sea Defences) CIC

A vacancy has arisen on the board of the Trust and its wholly owned subsidiary Sovereign 
Harbour (Sea Defences) CIC. 

Applications are invited from any person who has an interest in the flood defences and 
general management of the beach front in the Sovereign Harbour area.

The ideal candidate would have a strong business background with good financial or legal 
knowledge.  An added advantage would be experience of collecting fees and the recovery of 
bad debts.

The successful candidate would be expected to help in making the operation of the Trust/CIC 
as open and transparent as possible and to suggest ways in which operating processes can be 
improved and operating costs reduced.

The role will require attendance at quarterly meetings and availability from time to time by 
email between meetings.

Applicants should be aware that board members are volunteers and receive no remuneration, 
although actual expenses can be recovered, subject to proof of expenditure.

Enquiries should be sent to the Secretary by email at wx54rkj@gmail.com


